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From Mr. G’s Office:
Remote learning has begun.  By now every grade level should have had an 
opportunity to log in to a Zoom and work with their teacher.  I want to thank 
everyone for your help and support has we learn together through remote learning.  
I want to remind parents about a couple for things when it comes to remote 
learning.  
1. All students have a screen name when they log in to Zoom sessions.  If your child’s 

screen name is not their first and last initial the teacher’s will not know who it is.  This 
may prevent your child from getting into the session. Our teacher’s want to make sure 
that the right people are in the sessions and want to make sure everyone is safe to let 
into the session.  Please take a few minutes a check to make sure your child’s screen 
name is correct. 

2. Last if you have any tech problems, you can call the school, your child’s teacher or email 
technology@esd20.org.  We are more than willing  to help anyway we can.

3. On the next page you will find some helpful technology links & videos.



Remote Learning Tools for Students and Parents
Please click on the links below to find some helpful technology videos & information. These 

are very helpful if you are struggling to support your students in their remote learning!

Technology Tutorials for Students + Families

Recommendations For Remote Learning Success

Seesaw Family App info

Seesaw Tutorial for students

Zoom Login Video

https://www.esd20.org/return-to-learn/technology-tutorials
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1YWS5UbFA8yr5Iz3W8WVQNCuskWpso4XWDyFZPdiWgQQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/fztA8m_4U5A
https://youtu.be/g5jG9VoROFs
https://www.wevideo.com/view/1803907273
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Greenbrook Staff Welcome Back Parade



Below is a great opportunity for students of all ages!




